
 

 
 

 
 

Please print, complete and return this form with your check to the address below. 
 

Yes, I support the work of the Climate Crisis Coalition and the Pricing Carbon Initiative. 
 

Enclosed please find my gift of:  
 
�  $25  �  $50   �  $75    �  $100       �  $500            �  $1000    � Other 

 
 Name__________________________________________ Email _______________________(optional) 

 
 Mailing address__________________________________ City ________________________________ 
 
 State/Province___________________________________ Zip ________________________________ 
 
 Phone_______________________________(optional) 
 

 
���� Donations made out to our fiscal sponsor, the “A.J. Muste Memorial Institute,” are tax-deductible, 

support our educational work and must be for $50 or more. 
 
���� Donations made out to the Climate Crisis Coalition support our overall work. They are not tax-

deductible. 
 
���� Donations made out to Kyoto and Beyond support our advocacy work with the Pricing Carbon Initiative 

and the Global Reflection on Climate Disruption project. They are not tax-deductible. 
 

 
    Please send this form & your donation to: 

 
Climate Crisis Coalition 

P.O. Box #125 
                             South Lee, MA.  01260 
 

Thank you in advance for your generosity! 
 

Your donation will significantly help us with our work. We rely primarily on individual contributions from 
supporters like you. 

 

Comments:  
 


